
JUL 15 1985 

Docket No. 50-206 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Frigineering, Safety and. Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated May 17, 1985, informing us of the steps you 
have taken to correct the itens which we-br6ught to your attention in our 
letter dated April 19, 1985. Your cofrective actions will be verified during 
a 'future inspection. .  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

D. F. Kirsch, Acting:Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and 

Projects 

cc: 
D. J. Fogarty, SCE 
H. B. Ray, (San Clemente) 
H. E. Morgan, (San Clemente) 
State of CA 

bcc: RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) 
Mr. J. Martin 
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